
Ean Kuhlmey 
 

I understand that we are in the comment period for the draft permit. As a facility owner, my
company Lakes Iron & Metal, which operates recycling operations in Detroit Lakes Minnesota,
supports the comments submitted by the Recycled Materials Association (ReMA), and those of its
Upper Midwest Chapter.


